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Thanksgiving; Let us thank God for the beautiful stained glass windows of St. David and St. Winefride, replacing those that unfortunately arrived damaged at the time of our Centenary celebrations.
Bible group    9 and  23 August
Saturday, 20 August: As an added attraction to the Pantymwyn Show ( 9.30am-5pm) in the field next to their garden in Cefn Bychan Rd., Pantymwyn, Agnes and Dave Christmas will open their garden free, inviting donations for  East Africa.( Parking in  Show field)     Cf poster in porch.

Items for the bulletin: to Sr Gwyn/Sr Vianney before noon on Thursdays please. Tel 01244 830692 or e-mail shoturs@aol.com     
Sat 6th Aug         5.30pm		


Sun 7th Aug        9.30am		People of Queensferry Parish


Sun 7th Aug       11.00am		People of Connah’s Quay Parish, 





Mon 8th	                       St Dominic:	   		     			      


Tue 9th	                       St Teresa Benedicta of the Cross:	                


Wed 10th 10.10am                Novena to Our Lady   		


    “    “  10.30am       St Lawrence: 		Mass in Blessed Sacrament Church	Nino Sorentino RIP


Thu 11th	               St Clare:  			


Fri 12th	      St Jane Frances de Chantal:  11am  Funeral Service for Ann Albiston  RIP


Sat 13th	          Ss Pontian and Hippolytus:				


					1.00 pm. Wedding of Richard Adams and Felicity Jayne Cooper 





	  	








Children’s Liturgy of the Word Rota


Aug 7th – Mrs Voas & Mrs Lambert


Aug 14th – Mrs Doyle & Miss Doyle





        Sunday Bidding Prayers Rota 


Aug 7th – Louise Aug 14th – Rita / Aug 21st – Clare/Caron 


Aug 28th – Jess / Sep 4th – Louise / Sep 11th - Rita








Following the Bishops’ recent Letter on the  new Missal we begin our preparation with a series of short articles.


The New Translation – “And with your spirit”


One of the first things we will notice with the new translation is that, when the priest says, “The Lord be with you”, we now say “And with your spirit.” This is much closer to the original Latin. When the Mass was first translated into English we were one of only two languages that did not translate it as “your        spirit”. It is a very biblical response: Paul concludes four of his letters with a very similar expression For example, at the end of his Second Letter to Timothy, Paul ends by saying, “The Lord be with your spirit. Grace be with you.” If you think about it, for nearly 2000 years Christians have been greeting each other, “The Lord be with you,”     “and with your spirit.”  So the new translation will bring unity to this response in all the languages of the world – and with  all previous Christian generations.


For more information look at the Liturgy Office website: http://www.liturgyoffice.org.uk/  








